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Dear Editor and Reviewers, 
 
We would like to thank the Editor and Reviewers for the review of our manuscript # 32546. 

We have addressed all criticisms raised and successfully them accordingly.  
 
In addition, all documents requested have been uploaded to the Journal website. 
 
It is our hope that the revised manuscript will be accepted and published in the WJCO. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Cordially,  

Ruben Rene Gonzalez-Perez, Ph.D. 
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